CABLE ADDRESS
METMUSART

METROPOLITAN MUSEUM OF ART
NEW YORK

DEPARTMENT OF EGYPTIAN ART

March 1, 1937
Professor Georg Steindorff,
¢/o Mr. Ulrich Steindorff,

4216 Rowland Avenue,
Burbank, California

Dear Professor Steindorff:

I am enclosing the photograph of the slate
palette which you asked for.

I hope that you and Frau Steindorff arrived
safely in Calirorniz and Grust soab you are naving a pleasamt
stay with Ulrich end his wife. I was very sorry not to have
geen Frau Steindorff. Please give her and Ulrich my wvery

best regards.

Looking forward to seeing you upon your return
to New York, I an

Very truly yours,

s

Ambrose Lansing -




